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< Date >
Dear < Manager >,

I’d like to request permission and funding to attend the New England Council on Crime and Delinquency (NECCD) 85th Annual Training Institute in South Portland, Maine on November 9-6, 2024. NECCD’s annual training institute offer a unique opportunity to attend numerous educational sessions, assess available resources, and network with other leaders in the industry. 

With three plenary sessions and more than 15 breakout workshops, I’ve identified numerous sessions which make this year’s training institute essential to my work as a community corrections professional. The offerings address many of the issues we face while providing ideas and information to help me stay ahead of the challenging work required in this environment. Following the training institute, I will share best practices, contacts, resources, tools, and trends with you and my co-workers. 

To help with your decision, the cost to attend the institute is:

Registration:
$325/individual member; $400/non-member

I don’t want to miss out on this educational content and having representatives from < Your Agency Name > at this training will allow us to gain valuable insight and information that will create lasting change in our community corrections world. You can find more information about the 85th Annual Training Institute by visiting NECCD’s website, https://www.neccd.net/.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of my request.

Sincerely,

< Your Name Here >
 
   New England Council on Crime and Delinquency


PO Box 891, North Andover, MA 01845


                                                          www.neccd.net
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